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Thank you to all residents that utilized the bulk dumpster!!!  The bulk dumpster dates for fall will 

be discussed at future meetings It was nice to see neighbors helping neighbors who could not 

move their items alone.  Thank you to everyone that did this.  It shows what an awesome 

community we have! 

 

It looks beautiful when walking the community with all of the different colors in the islands.  Nice 

job to all with a green thumb!!  It is nice to see the different styles!  Please be sure that if you do 

your gardening that it stays clean, pruned, weeded and old items are removed. (i.e.: any holiday 

or items that are old) Taking part in the “stay away” program is a great way to make sure that 

only you are in your garden.  Please remember that the mulch color must be the same in ALL 

islands.    

 

Never too early to start discussing the Board positions that will be voted on at the end of this 

year. There will be 3 open seats. If you have owned and lived at CWH for 1 year or more, you can 

run for a position on the Board. No one person decides alone, and no one is more important than 

the next. Our Board makes decisions together and votes on all things that are decided. 

 

Warmer weather brings more people out walking, running, skating, riding bicycles and other 

outdoor activities in the community.  Be sure that you are staying on the sides of the roads and 

not allowing pet leads to extend too far in case they run out when a car goes by.  When driving 

be sure to take the corners slowly and obey the speed limits as well as STOP at all stop signs. 

 

Grilling season is here!  Be sure that your grill is far enough away from the siding when using so 

that the heat from the back does not melt it. 

 

If you have any suggestions or comments, please utilize the suggestion box at the mailhouse.  If 

it is something that you would like a response be sure to leave your name and contact 

information.  We would love to hear from you!  Don’t forget that the 4th Wednesday of each 

month are the zoom meetings with the Board and Propertyworx which are also a great way to 

know what is happening in the community or offer your ideas/suggestions. 

 

 Have a great day!!! Your Board of Directors, email countrywoodhills@yahoo.com 

PropertyWorx contact number 860-274-5182, email admin@propertyworx.com 
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